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Please enjoy reading the November 2018 edition of the Glad Tidings newsletter.

      

  

Click here to download the monthly newsletter.

  

  

To subscribe to this newsletter via email, you may contact wisepb310@gmail.com or look at
page 2 of the newsletter for contact and contribution information.

  

"Till I come give attendance to reading..."  (1 Timothy 4:13)
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http://www.marchtozion.com/images/glad-tidings/glad-tidings-2018-11.pdf

